MEMORANDUM

TO: File No. SR-CTA/CQ-2021-02

FROM: Claire O'Sullivan

Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw

RE: Meeting with representatives of MayStreet

On Tuesday March 1, 2022, Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw and Claire O'Sullivan spoke with representatives of MayStreet, specifically:

- Patrick Flannery, CEO, MayStreet
- Manisha Kimmel, Chief Policy Officer, MayStreet

Among the topics discussed were proposed amendments to the Consolidated Tape Association Plan and Consolidated Quotation Plan, File No. SR-CTA/CQ-2021-02.